
Minnesota Federation of Field Trial Clubs, Inc. 
Meeting Minutes from June 14, 2011 at Mad Jacks Sport's Café 

 

Meeting called to order: by President Scott Berg at   7:00  PM. 
 

Attendance:  

 Joe Doljsi, Dan Voss, Scott Berg, Steve Ralph, Bret Lindback, Charlie Aspenson, Carlos Gust 

 
President Report: 

 No report. 

 

Secretary Report: 

 Minutes from winter meeting read by Steve Ralph and approved. 

 
Treasurers Report: 

 Joe reported the MFFTC Four Brooks Financial Summary, ending balance of $1,691.14. 

 Joe reported the MFFTC Financial Summary, ending balance of $6,681.29. 

 Membership roster includes 16 paid up clubs, TC Vizsla club still owes dues. 

 

Legislative Report: 

 No report read, due to Frank’s absence. 

 

Grounds Report: 

 Joe reported that he will be talking to the farmers about starting their cutting at 4 Brooks. 

 
Old Business: 

 No response from the Trail Hound clubs concerning their issue concerning their dogs being shot while training. 

 No report on new land procurement, due to Roger’s absense. 

 

New Business: 

 Charlie presented photos showing improvements that have been made to the clubhouse at Namekagon Barrens, 

where several clubs run trials including the Region 19 championships.  Charlie made a motion to ask that the 
MFFTC donate $500 to the grounds improvements.  Discussion followed and Motion passed. 

 Bret mad a motion to have the MFFTC look into installing a water pump at the 4-Brooks grounds for horse/dog.  

Motion passed and Joe said he would talk to the DNR and get a cost estimate. 

 Winter meeting set for January 17, 2012 at Mad Jack’s café (6-8:30 pm) 

 
Field Trial and Event Scheduling: 

 Steve Ralph read the proposed event schedule that is posted on the MFFTC web site.  Schedule was updated 

with date changes/ additions then approved. 

 
Adjournment of the Meeting:   7:30 PM 


